
From: Richard Blackwell <rblackwell@oconeesc.com> 
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Noel, Jenniferjnoel@sccommerce.com 
Date: 11/20/2012 3:29:55 PM

Subject: FW: Follow-up on Clemson Game

Katherine and Jennifer,

On behalf of Oconee County, let me say thank you for allowing one of our existing industries to enjoy the Clemson
game recently. As noted below from the company contact, they enjoyed their time. I feel for certain this will go a long 
way as they continue discuss investing in their plant outside Westminster, S.C.

Richard K. Blackwell, SCCED
Executive Director
Oconee County Economic Development Commission
502 E. Main St., Walhalla, S.C. 29691
Office: (864) 638-4210
Cell: (864) 784-5736
www.oconeeSCedc.com

From: Dover, Robert B [mailto:RobertBDover@USEngineValve.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, November 20, 2012 3:25 PM 
To: Richard Blackwell; McAllister, Bob
Subject: RE: Follow-up on Clemson Game

Richard:

The game was excellent and the Box seats were great.

Thank you for the opportunity. We very much appreciate it! 

Best Regards,

Bobby Dover
Plant Manager

US Engine Valve
7039 South Highway 11
Westminster, SC 29693
Phone: (864) 647-3019
Fax: (864) 647-2649
Mobile: (864) 784-4929
E-mail: RobertBDover@USEngineValve.com

From: Richard Blackwell [mailto:rblackwell@oconeesc.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, November 20, 2012 2:48 PM 
To: Dover, Robert B; McAllister, Bob
Subject: Follow-up on Clemson Game

Bobby and Bob,

How was the Clemson game and the box?
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Richard K. Blackwell
Executive Director
Oconee County Economic Development Commission 
502 E. Main St., Walhalla, S.C. 29691 
Office: (864) 638-4210
Cell: (864) 784-5736
www.oconeeSCedc.com
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